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Information about Drinking Water Service Line Material 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  

On October 16, 2024, the Housatonic Water Works Company (HWWC) submitted the Lead Service Line 
Inventory and Replacement Plan to the  Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection 
(MassDEP) as required under the Lead and Copper Rule Revisions (LCRR) authorized by the US 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA).  

Through record review and customer self-identification surveys, HWWC identified several properties 
with galvanized steel service lines; however, many services are of an unknown material. As part of the 
LCRR requirements, HWWC will contact customers with unknowns or galvanized steel service lines that 
could require replacement.  

For more information regarding the LCRR, please visit https://housatonicwater.com/ or https://
www.mass.gov/info-details/lead-and-copper-rule-revisions 
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